
 

 

 
To, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

Scrip Code: 544150 
 

Sub.:  Update on New Manufacturing Unit at Matar, Bharuch 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
Apropos the captioned subject and pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure 
Requirement) Regulations, 2015, we are pleased to provide an update on the status of our new 
manufacturing unit at Matar, Bharuch, which is being partially financed by the capital raised in our 
recent Initial Public Offering (IPO) to expand our production capabilities and enhance our product 
portfolio. 
 
We are happy to report that the construction of the new manufacturing unit is currently in the work-
in-progress stage, and we are making substantial progress toward its completion.  
 
The work in progress video of manufacturing unit can be accessible from this link:  Video Link 
 
We appreciate your continued support and commitment to our vision. The Company will make 
necessary disclosures on any material developments in this regard. 
 
This is for your information. 
                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
KP Green Engineering Limited 
(Formerly Known as K P Buildcon Private Limited) 
 
 
Muinulhaque Iqbalhusen Kadva 

Whole Time Director 

DIN: 07661317 

  KPGE/MAT/MAY/2024/11 Date: May 27, 2024 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1aIm2XppYKI
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